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August 27, 2024 

 

 

Robert J. Cerny, Regulatory and Compliance Counsel 

W. R. Berkley Corporation 

725 S. Figueroa St. Suite 2200 

 Los Angeles, CA 90017 

 

RE: W.R. Berkley Corporation 

       Designation of International Insurance Group 

  

Dear Mr. Cerny, 

 

Pursuant to Delaware Code, 18 Del. C. § 5001 (12) an insurance holding company system shall be 

considered an international insurance group if the holding company system includes an insurer registered 

under 18 Del. C. § 5004 and: 

 

1. Has premium written in at least 3 countries. 

2. Has gross premiums written outside the United States that are at least 10% of total gross written 

premiums. 

3. Based on a 3- year rolling average, has total assets of at least $50 billion or total gross written 

premiums of at least $10 billion.  

 

W.R Berkley Corporation meets the criteria and is therefore an international insurance group. Accordingly, 

18 Del. C. § 5015 sets forth the criteria to consider in determining a group-wide supervisor for international 

insurance groups. Based on the information available and pursuant to this statute, I have determined that I, 

as Commissioner of the Delaware Department of Insurance, am the appropriate group wide supervisor for 

W.R. Berkley Corporation. However, prior to making this determination, 18 Del. C. § 5015 (d) requires 

you to have 30 days to provide any additional information pertinent to this determination. Please provide 

any relevant information related to making this determination prior to September 27, 2024.  

 

This notification is being sent to you as a representative for W.R. Berkley Corporation as well as all 

Delaware domiciled insurers in the W.R. Berkley Corporation group.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Trinidad Navarro, Insurance Commissioner 

Delaware Department of Insurance 

 

 

 
 


